BUILDING COMPANY

April 06, 2006 RECEIVED
Mr. Don Oehrlein APR 1 4 2006
Project Manager

LIFT-U Div., Hogan Mfg., Inc. HM

1520 First Street
Escalon, CA 95320

RE: Homewood Municipal Building Lift Installation

Dear Mr. Oehrlein,

| appreciate the professional manner in which the Homewood Municipal Building
wheelchair lift installation was handled. The local licensed installer you selected

did a competent, workmanlike job.

The communication was clear, the delivery occurred as scheduled, and the
installation went smoothly.

I would recommend LIFT-U Division of Hogan Mfg to anyone needing to solve an
accessibility problem with a wheelchair lift.

Sincerely,

A

Allen Swin
Project Manager
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